
 
Aloha Ability Bulletin

May 20, 2024

 
Welcome to Our New Bulletin!

ATRC is ushering in a new chapter and we want to keep you updated on the innovations and
developments that are coming. We are welcoming new staff, expanding our lending library,
and getting out to engage with communities across the islands.

What is ATRC?
Every US State and Territory has an AT Act designated organization to help increase
awareness of assistive technology, access to assistive technology, and acquisition of
assistive technology. ATRC is Hawaii's Designated Organization and operates throughout the
state.

ATRC and all other State AT Act Organizations have eight main activities: Information and
Assistance, Device Lending, Device Demonstration, Device Reuse, State Financing,
Training, Technical Assistance, and Public Awareness. Please see the flow chart created by
the Association of Assistive Technology Act Projects to demonstrate how someone might
move through the AT Services of ATRC.

Please call or email us to start the process!
info@atrc.org
808-753-7110



Save the Date - ATRC Open House
Wednesday, September 18, 2024

2:00-5:00 pm



Upcoming Events



ATRC will be attending the Sensational Summer
Sensory Event sponsored by the Exceptional Family

Member Program on Joint Base Pearl Harbor
Hickam on June 8, 2024.

ATRC will be attending the Maui County Office on
Aging Abilities Fair at Queen Ka'ahumanu Center on

June 22, 2024.
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